PRESS RELFEASE

“KARACHI, March 4, 2016: Pakistan Broadcasters Association (PBA) strongly condemns the attack on
AAJ News Karachi office by some unknown people.,

PBA expresses complete solidarity with its member channels AAJ News against this act of violence. PBA
terms this act as an attempt to curb freedom of expression and to discourage media firom performing its
constitutional responsibilities. PBA demands from the Government to initiate an immediate action to
apprehend the attackers. PBA has continuously been drawing attention of the Govt. towards the attacks on
media houses, but so far there has been no action taken to either curb this violence or to provide security to
media. PBA reiterates and urges the Government to immediately take proper and effective measures in this
respect.”

Sincerely for,

Pakistan Broadcasters Association
Mubhammad Ali Butt

Executive Director



